
Bangladesh High Commission 
Canberra 

 
Important Notice 

(29 May 2008) 
 
 
Due to relocation of the High Commission and 
installation of a new PABX system by Telstra, the 
existing PABX lines: (02-6290 0511, 6290 0522 & 6290 
0533) will not be functional for next few days.  The High 
Commission will notify the completion of the 
installation process once it is done. The numbers will 
remain unchanged. 
 
All are requested to kindly call the following numbers 
for the time being:  
 
02-6290 1657 
02-6290 0544 
 
The High Commission regrets the temporary 
inconvenience and appreciates your kind understanding 
in this regard.  
 

***** 


